
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The Central Bank of Malta invites all interested parties  

to submit their tender for a    

 
PAYROLL SOFTWARE SYSTEM  

 
The tender document may be collected  

as from Monday 14 May 2012 from 
Administration Office, Central Bank of Malta, 

St James’s Counterguard, Valletta. 

 
The document duly completed and marked 

 
“Tender 02/2012 – Payroll Software System” 

 
is to be deposited in the tender box at the  

above-mentioned office by not later than noon on  
Friday 22 June 2012. 

 
Tenders not received by the closing date will be 

automatically disqualified from the tender procedure. 

 
The Central Bank of Malta reserves the right to 
reject all offers, even the most advantageous. 
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